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Steveston Interchange Project 

Lane closures for Steveston Highway overnight work starting Dec. 1 

December 2024 

Construction of the new five-lane Steveston Interchange Project 
is progressing and will require paving and electrical work on 
Steveston Highway, west of the overpass. 

Overnight work is scheduled to take place nightly between 10 
p.m. and 5:30 a.m. beginning on December 1, 2024, until the 
morning of December 12.  

Lane closures will be in place on Steveston Highway, and drivers 
can expect minor delays.  

East-west travel on Steveston Highway will be maintained for 
vehicles, pedestrians, and cyclists. Existing transit stops will 
continue in all directions. 

If you have any questions about construction, please email StevestonProject@flatironcorp.com or 
call the construction information phone line (24/7) at 1-888-270-1075 

 

What to Expect  

 

Timing  
> December 1-12, 2024 

 

Hours of Work 
> Overnight from 10 p.m. to 

5:30 a.m. 

 

Traffic 
> Possible minor traffic 

congestion   

Impacts/Interruptions  
> Moderate noise and light 

from construction equipment 
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